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Dear Madam Chair, 
 
I write to the Committee on Estimates as the architect of Flynn Primary School. 
 
I write to express my great concern that there have been no discussions with me 
regarding the ACT Government’s plans to modify the Flynn Primary School building 
for childcare. 
 I am also very concerned about evidence below to the Committee that gives 
impression that I have been involved and perhaps agreeable to such a plan. I have 
never seen the proposal. 
 
“We have already made contact with the architect for the Flynn school, Enrico 
Taglietti, and we will be involving him in the work for the childcare centre and we 
will be maintaining that dialogue with the Flynn community group about, as the 
minister says, the use of the remnant portion of the building.” – David Collett 
 
I would be thankful if you can put my concerns and letter to the Committee. 
Flynn Primary School has a very important place in my architectural work and I 
would expect  to be involved in the planning if any changes or modifications are 
proposed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Enrico Taglietti 
 
Enrico Taglietti 
Architect, Flynn Primary School 
 
16 June 2010 
 


